

kamloops-shaswap peace council

P.O. Box 973 Kamloops, B.C. V2C 6H1 P.O. Box 3121 Salmon Arm, B.C. V0E 2T0

April 6, 1987

Ray Zacharias

Sperintendant of School Dist. #24

1383 - 9th Avenue

Kamloops, B.C.

V2C 3X7

Dear Mr. Zacharias:

KSPC would like to thank you for your support in having Students Against Global Extermination (SAGE) in the high schools. We are sure that you would like to attend one of the presentations and therefore we cordially invite you to attend the public meeting at the South Central Health Unit on Thursday, April 16th at 7:30 p.m..

If you are unable to attend that evening, Mr. Lloyd has kindly allowed us to invite a limited number of guests to their presentation of SAGE on Wed., April 15th at 10:00 a.m. in the Sage Brush Theatre, to which you would be very welcome.

Thank you again, Yours for peace,

Charmian Ferguson, Sect. KSPC